
QUESTION TAKEN ON NOTICE 
 
ADDITIONAL ESTIMATES HEARINGS: 11 February 2013 
 
IMMIGRATION AND CITIZENSHIP PORTFOLIO 
 
(AE13/0021)  PROGRAM – Internal Product 
 
 
Senator Hanson-Young (L&CA 29) asked: 
 
Have the departments protocols in relation to media comment changed since 
May last year? 
 
 
Answer: 
 
No, the department’s protocols in relation to media comment have not 
changed since May last year. 


